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MESSAGE TO KARTING AUSTRALIA (NSW) AND THE SAPPHIRE COAST KART CLUB
16 September 2021

Good Afternoon,

Following today’s announcement by the Premier of NSW to remove the Stay at Home Orders for the Bega region,
please see below a summary of what it means for the Sapphire Coast Kart Club.

Social Karting Activities can resume after 1pm on Thursday September 16 based on the following requirements:

e Open for all ages for Social Karting Activities

e The activity does not involve a participant who ordinarily resides in an Area that is still under Stay at Home
Orders

e Density quotient of 1 person per 4sqm applies

e Limited to minimum number of people required to participate in and facilitate the activity (i.e. Drivers,
Coaches, Officials)

e Spectators not allowed (excludes people necessary for events such as officials and one parent to supervise
their children)

e The Activity must be conducted in accordance with the venue’s COVID-19 Plan

At this stage, it is only Social Karting Activities that is permitted — NO CLUB DAYS OR OTHER RACE MEETINGS are
able to be held until further notice.

For those over the age of 12 years old, masks will continue to be required everywhere indoors, unless an exception
applies.

Should you have any questions Lee Hanatschek on 07 5655 4341 (email lee@karting.net.au).

Best Regards and Stay Safe
Kelvin O’Reilly
Chief Executive Officer



